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TO: Mayor Flaggs
Alderman Mayfield
Alderman Monsour

FROM: Vicksburg Main Street Program
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Kim Hop]:iné, Executive Director

DATE: November 6, 2017

RE: Downtown Vicksburg Christmas Lights

On behalf of the Vicksburg Main Street Program, I am requesting
permission to spend no more than $2,000.00 of Main Street Taxing District
funds in promotional category for “White Lights” to decorate the trees in the

downtown area for the Christmas holidays.

Thank you for your consideration.




